Manmohan Singh

Member of Parliament
Rajya Sabha

New Delhi
28 March, 2015

Dear Shri Chandrasekhar,

Many thanks for your letter drawing our attention to India's
contribution in the World War I. India, as you have pointed out, has
also been the largest troop contributor to Peacekeeping Missions
since its inception. However, India's struggle for a Permanent
membership of the Security Council of the United Nations is going to
be a long drawn out struggle.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

Mewm Ton S

(Manmohan Singh
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